
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               Friday 24th June 2022                                                                                                                                                  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We will be putting on an end of year performance with Year 5, ‘The Greatest Showman’, on Thursday 

7th July at Wellfield Academy in the drama studio. There will be an afternoon performance at 1:30pm 

and an evening performance at 6:30pm. Year 6 parents and carers will take priority for tickets for the 

evening performance if the requests for seats is more than the allocation available. Please complete 

and return the slip on the next sheet to reserve tickets for the performance. 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

Miss Hall          Mr Cunniffe    Mrs Adams 

(Year 6 Teacher)     (Head of School)  (Executive Head) 

 

             

‘The Greatest Showman’, on Thursday 7th July at Wellfield Academy 

(Return to Miss Hall) 

Parent’s Name:  

  

Child’s Name:         Class: 

 

I would like to reserve tickets at the time shown below: 

 

1:30pm Performance - Number of tickets required     

 

6:30pm Performance – Number of tickets required 

 

 The Greatest Showman End of Year Performance  

 

 


